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My name is Adela Sanchez Layton registered nurse and adult foster care home 

owner and I support having 7 residents in adults foster care home.  

We cannot afford to stay open with Medicaid rates. It is necessary to increase the 

Medicaid rates to increase in our capacity to be able to continue the great care 

needed for our frail elderly. 


